
 
Cathedral Elementary School 

September 27, 2023 
Parents and Guardians 

cathedraloffice@aquinasschools.org 
(608) 782-5998 (office)   (608) 518-0461 (After Care) 

I would like to say a big “THANK YOU” to all 
families who have participated in the Kwik 
Trip Car Wash Fundraiser so far! If you 
haven’t had a chance yet, please submit the 
fundraiser forms to the office. Deadline is 
September 28th!! 
Peace in Christ, 
Tara Key 
Principal, Cathedral Elementary School 

Parent Info List: 

Thursday, September 28 is 
the deadline for ACS 
sweatshirts and the con-
clusion of the Kwik Trip 
Car Wash Fundraiser. 
 Friday, September 29 

 
 
 

Wednesday, October 4 
Mass at 9:30 a.m. (2nd 
grade Ms. Morris) 
Blessing of the Pets at 
2:00 p.m. 
PTO Meeting at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Cathedral Mass Area—
all are welcome! 
Friday, October 6  
5K Hidden Trails field trips. 
Parents please send stu-
dents with disposable 
lunches and ALL students 
should wear 
their Cathedral 
Spirit Shirts.  

 

 

Don’t forget we will 
have Father Conrad 
join us on the Feast 
of Saint Francis of 

Assisi on Wednesday, October 4 at 
2:00 p.m. for a short prayer service 
and blessing. We welcome families to 
bring their pets for a blessing on the 
south side of our school by the flag 
pole. Pets MUST be in a crate or on a 
leash. Pets MUST also stay outside. If 
your pet is unable to come, we en-
courage students to bring a photo of 
their pet or a loved one’s pet to use 
at the blessing.   



 

Thank you 
to all of 
our fami-
lies that 

sent a dish for our 
conference night 
last week! The food 
was delicious, and 
we are so thankful 
to have such caring 
families! 

Aquinas Catholic Schools Mission Statement 
Aquinas Catholic Schools is a Christ-centered family devoted to nurturing students of all 

faiths through educational excellence in its vibrant Catholic tradition.   

Picture Day 
Thursday,   

October 12th! 

The PTO is still looking for classroom 
reps for the following classes: 

3P Mrs. Berg 
5K Dickinson 
1st Grade Dobbins 
The duties for the classroom represent-
atives are to communicate needs of PTO, coordinate teacher gifts at 
Christmas, and put together raffle baskets for the Spring fundraiser. 
If you are interested, please sign up on our Cathedral website through 
the Sign Up Genius.  

 Volunteer Opportunities 

We appreciate all of the parents who have 
been helping us in the cafeteria from 10:00
– noon. We have a few more 

days in October that we need 
help. Sign up on our website.  

On Thursday, October 12, 
all Cathedral School stu-
dents will have the op-
portunity to join the 
Great Apple Crunch by 

trying different types/colors of apples dur-
ing their lunch period, including those who 
bring a cold lunch from home. To make this 
day possible we need donations of apples, or-
ange juice, and your time.  Please see our 
webpage for signing up! 


